
we need a new passion for peace. Not only on a large scale, but also in our daily
togetherness. We need new ways towards a more peaceful coexistence in our society.

And we need many people to do this, each and every one of them - no matter how small
- and thus change the face of our world, our "one world house" (Martin Luther King).

 
With our new House of One Peace Award, we want to honor people who, through their
actions, facilitate understanding between people of different religions and worldviews

or make it possible in the first place. The prize will be awarded for the first time on
Thursday, August 31 in Berlin (see below).

 
May peace be with you!

Your House of One Team
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